NCIP Nanotechnology Working Group

Thursday, September 5, 2013

Meeting invitation:

Transition and Planning Teleconference

Please join us for this exciting meeting in which we will transition the NanoWG to new leadership and will hold a brainstorming discussion for future planning.   

What we have planned for the call:

· An overview of the NanoWG history and accomplishments over 5 years will be presented by Juli Klemm.

· Nathan Baker will turn over the reins to new leadership of the NanoWG. (Thank you Nathan for your unwavering leadership throughout the years – much appreciation from all!)

· Introducing the new leaders (call in to find out who they are) and their vision for the NanoWG.

· Planning discussion for the Fall and Winter line-up of speakers/activities.  We would like to work as a group to strategically select our speakers for the coming year.  Here are some of the ideas we have put together to help generate our target list.  Feel free to send additional recommendations for WG speakers to Nathan Baker and Mervi Heiskanen and we will incorporate them into the line-up.

· Workshop/conference reports or findings - target workshop/conference organizers for a report out on the discussions/activities/outcomes of the meeting

· Nanoinformatics book – Mark Hoover leading the effort, many WG members could be contributors

· NCI Science of Team Science Program

· Success stories from other disciplines that have established interoperability of a federated system of databases

· CoRs updates – Nathan Baker, Christine Hendren, Yoram Cohen, Sally Tinkle

· NNI leadership – have been extremely supportive of nanoinformatics

· ISA-TAB-Nano developments

· NPO developments

· GLOBONano team – (Tim Lenoir and Patrick Herron of CEINT) tools and analyses of the NCI dataset

· CEINT NanoSilver Project dataset – update on a case study approach to investigate how nanoinformatics resources and simulation tools can help elucidate the mechanisms governing nanomaterial transformation, exposure and biouptake.

It is our hope that you will join us to help plan the future directions of this important and innovative working group.  We have accomplished much over the past years and anticipate making more significant contributions to the nanoscience community in the coming years.

About 30 people participated the meeting. 

Action 1: Fred Klaessig to coordinate face-to-face meeting among Nano WG members attending the 

Nanoinformatics  2013 conference http://nanotechinformatics.org/
Action 2: Mervi, Stacey and Christine invite speakers for the Nano WG weekly call. Mervi to finalize schedule and post on wiki.

